January 5, 2011

Happy New Year!!! | hope everyone had a wonderful Christmas and a safe
and happy New Year. After all the partying, now it is time to get back to work.

Qur first meeting of the New Year is this Sunday, January 9". It will be in
the Clubhouse at 2:00 p.m. We will be discussing plans for the year in general;
and the fast approaching Swap Meet in particular. We will need plenty of help, so
have your volunteer hands ready to respond. After all, we are the Volunteer State,
so let’s prove it!

If you have not paid your dues yet, we will be glad to accept them at the
meeting. We have to send a current roster to the National Headquarters soon, so
let’s please get that taken care of. We want to keep you on the active list! We
need all dues in by February. If you can’t attend the meeting, please mail your
dues to Marc Humes, 600 Peyton Road, Lebanon, TN 37087.

We have an exciting year ahead of us with Car Shows and dinners and
outings. Please come and enjoy all of it with us.

See you on Sunday!

Betty Weigant



